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Demolition of 9313 W Smith St. 
 
Matt Ray has obtained a quote for demolition of the house the Town recently purchased 
at 9313 W Smith St.  The firm that had most recently been performing the demolition 
work has changed their business model and is not currently interested in doing the 
demolition work, but recommended the firm that we obtained this quote from.  The 
quote falls in line with previous structure demolition.  I recommend that the board 
approve the quote and authorize demolition of the structure.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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